
Dear parents and carers, 

We are really pleased that we are now in a position to be able to share with you, the staff 

that your children will be working with next year. And our work can now start as we 

prepare them for the next exciting step in their educational journey. Please see below the 

details of the adults in each class from September. 

Reception: Mrs C Pryde (KS1/EYFS Phase Leader), Mrs H Webb, Miss L Ryan and Miss C 

Fellows 

Year 1: Miss K Riley (SENCO) and Miss L Hawtin 

Year 2: Miss Z Beaumont and Mrs H Brasenell 

Year 3: Mr M Pearson and Miss F Imeson-Wood (Trainee Teacher) 

Year 4: Mr J Brookes and Mrs L Gaiger 

Year 5: Miss J Cleghorn and Miss M Hughes (Trainee Teacher) 

Year 6: Mr J Anderson (With us for the full academic year) and Mrs Nicholls (Return April 

24) 

KS2 Support Staff: Mrs J Sollars  

Nurture: Mrs H Bott 

Deputy Head: Mrs G Morgan 

Phase Leader KS1 and EYFS: Mrs C Pryde 

Phase Leader for KS2: Mr M Pearson 

SENCO: Miss K Riley 

The children will be spending two days in their new classroom, with their new teacher on 

Thursday 20th July and Friday 21st July and there will be an open evening for parents on 

Monday 24th July. At the open evening you will have the opportunity to look at your 

child’s books as they finish the year, talk to your child’s current teacher and introduce 

yourselves to the new teacher. 

Thank you. 

Mrs K Thomas 

Headteacher 
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